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      May 20, 2021 

 

Ms. Kimberley A. Campbell, Chief Clerk 

The North Carolina Utilities Commission 

4325 Mail Service Center 

Raleigh, NC 27699-432 

 

Re: Docket No. E-100, Sub 165 

 

Honorable Clerk and Commissioners: 

 

 On May 5, 2021, the North Carolina Attorney General’s Office (AGO) filed corrections to 

its initial comments in the above-referenced dockets regarding Duke’s Integrated Resource Plans. 

The filing included a cover letter explaining the corrections, the corrected initial comments, and 

corrections to confidential information in the attachment.  Because both the comments and 

attachment contain confidential information, the three documents were uploaded to the 

Commission’s website confidentially and were not made available to the public.  A redacted copy 

of the comments and attachment should have been filed, but due to a clerical error, they were not, 

and I cannot find a record that the filings were served, other than an advance copy that was 

provided to counsel for Duke. 

 

Accordingly, I hereby file the public (redacted) version of the Corrected Attorney General 

Initial Comments, the attachment (which is unchanged in the redacted version), and the cover letter 

filed May 5.  Also, note that I am forwarding a copy of this letter and the Public Version of these 

documents to all parties of record by email. 

 

Again, the AGO apologizes for these errors and notes that the corrections do not alter or 

change the arguments or recommendations made in the original Comments and Attachment.  

 

 

       Yours very truly, 

 

       Electronically submitted 

       /s/Margaret A. Force 

       Special Deputy Attorney General 

       pforce@ncdoj.gov   
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